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Nativity Tickets 
 

 
 

Dear Parent or Carer,  

 

The children are busy learning the songs and words for our Christmas production of A Wriggly Nativity. 

Thank you for all your help so far in providing costumes, they always make such a difference.  The 

performance will be in the school hall on Tuesday 13th December at 1.30pm. You will receive tickets to 

watch the performance.  Due to the capacity of the school hall being limited, the maximum of two adults 

per family can attend the performance. The tickets will be issued via the book bags and you will need to 

bring these with you on the day to be admitted to the performance.  There is no charge for the tickets.  If 

you need to bring a younger sibling to watch the performance, they will need to sit on your lap.  Please 

bear in mind that if they get restless you will have to take them out of the hall to avoid spoiling the 

performance for others. Sitting nearer the back of the hall will make this easier for you. There is no space 

for pushchairs or prams in the hall, but these can be stored outside the school hall internally. We very 

much appreciate your co-operation with these matters. We will not be producing a recording of the 

performances. However, you may take photos for your own use provided they are not published on social 

media. 

 

Thank You  

 

Reception & Key Stage 1 team  


